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CITY OF LAURINBURG 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 
Request for Bids 

 
SKID STEER WITH ATTACHMENTS 

 
 
The City of Laurinburg is accepting sealed bids until 2:00 p.m. EST on Tuesday, 
December 13, 2022, to provide one (1) new Skid Steer with associated attachments.  
 
At the time and date above, bids will be publicly opened and read aloud in the Council 
Chambers (Room 221) at the Laurinburg City Hall, 303 W. Church Street, Laurinburg, 
NC.  Bids received after the submittal deadline for opening will not be accepted. 
 
Interested bidders can obtain a full copy of the bid package, with specifications and 
submittal instructions, from the City of Laurinburg’s Administrative Services Director, 
Harold W. Haywood, at 303 W. Church Street (Room 242), Laurinburg, NC 28352, by 
calling 910-291-2587, or by emailing hhaywood@laurinburg.org.  
 
The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids, in whole or in part, as may, in the 
judgment of the City, serve its best interest and to waive irregularities and informalities in 
any bid proposals submitted.  
 
 
 
Harold W. Haywood 
Administrative Services Director 
 
 
Publish Date:  November 30, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


